Temporary closure of park located east
of Fan Kam Road

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
8) that the park located east of Fan Kam Road (i.e. the area of holes 1-8 of
the 0ld Course of the Fanling Golf Course) will be temporarily closed from
November 11 to 27 to facilitate a golf competition to be held at the Fanling
Golf Course. The fee-charging carpark will not be open for public use from
November 18 to 24 during the course of the event. The 5-a-side hard-surface
soccer pitches will not be affected. Users can access the pitches via a path
adjacent to the park's entrance.

The park will be reopened for public use at 9am on November 28. For
enquiries, please contact the venue staff at 2295 3118.
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